
Bill Kucha <billkucha@gmail.com> 
 
Dear Gentle People, 
I am so delighted to know your are in the process of reclaiming what as been gradually diminishing over 
the years - our clean and abundant water supply.  The Oregon Safe Water Act HB2656 is large step in the 
direction of safe guarding our precious fresh water resource. 
I am glad you will be ending the devastating clear-cutting, road building and spraying practices that have 
had such a negative impact on not only the water but the wildlife, species diversity, our salmon and 
steelhead and the natural beauty of our glorious State. 
Thank you from me and future generations to come for your conscientious action on this vital 
legislation. 
Bill Kucha  
Depoe Bay, Or. 97341 
541 765 2451 
 


